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Tighten Your Belt Bertie!

The Connolly Youth Movement has condemned the outrageous double standards shown by Bertie Ahern today. The call by Ahern for people and unions to be restrained in calling for wage increases rings of those infamous words by a previous corrupt Fianna Fail leader to tighten our belts all those years ago. 
In this time of economic uncertainty, with a crisis in the housing market and many people finding it difficult to scrap by, Ahern’s comments are outrageous and sickening. Only the other week, Ahern gave himself a huge 38 K increase in his already inflated wage, and now he has the audacity to tell the rest of the country to be restraint in looking for extra wages.
 

The Connolly Youth Movement condemns Ahern and repeats its call for the end of Fianna Fail rule in this country.
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